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From: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 4:09 PM


To: Jeffrey Stuart - NOAA Federal; Barbara Byrne


Cc: Garwin Yip


Subject: Midwater Trawl at Chipps


Hi Jeff and Barb,


Do you have recent MWT data at Chipps Island you can share with me? Looking specifically for winter run


sized fish. I'm okay if you just send me the spreadsheets.


Thanks!


Rosalie


--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

